
 

 
AUTO E MOTO D'EPOCA IS READY AT THE STARTING LINE 

22nd-25th October 2020 

Padua Fair 

OFFICIAL PRESS RELEASE PROVIDED BY THE ORGANISERS FOLLOWING THE NEW 

PRIME-MINISTERIAL DECREE 

Padua, 13th September 2020 

Following the new prime-ministerial decree issued on 13th October 2020, Intermeeting Spa, the                         

organiser of Auto e Moto d'Epoca in the Padua Fair exhibition, has confirmed the exhibition is going                                 

ahead on 22nd-25th October 2020. This event will take place in compliance with the regulations                             

current in force to safety and by adopting protocols validated by the scientific-technical Comittee                           

pursuant to article 2 of Order 3rd February 2020 no.630. 

For all information, we invite you to visit the website: ​www.autoemotodepoca.com 

For safety: ​www.fieradipadova.it/fiera-sicura/ 

We invite visitors to purchase their tickets online. By purchasing your ticket online at                           

autoemotodepoca.com, not only will you avoid queues at the ticket desk, but you also get to                               

access the exhibition through dedicated entrances, which will allow you to avoid gatherings and                           

long waits. 

We would like to remind journalists that press passes must be obtained via accreditation online                             

on the website no later than 19th October. To comply with the regulations in force on the matter                                   

of safety, it is no longer possible to obtain accreditation in person at the fair this year. 
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